Fulham seeks to continually provide high quality and effective products built on solid
technology. From time to time it therefore becomes necessary to end the life of certain products.
For assistance, please contact Fulham Client Services (323-599-5000) or order(@fulham.com.

This letter announces the product upgrade and replacement plan for FLUORESCENT
EMERGENCY BALLASTS. The current DUAL voltage input models (120V or 277V) are
being replaced by new UNV input models (120V thru 277V). These new UNV input models are
CEC Title 20 compliant, which is now mandatory for installation in certain states. Please refer to
the product spec sheets to confirm suitable lamp operation, dimensions, and other specifications.

With the new UNV input models available, we will be discontinuing most of the DUAL voltage
input models. The only DUAL voltage input model that will continue to be available is FH4-
DUAL-700L. This model will continue to be available due to several lamp applications unique
to this EM ballast.

With the new replacement models available, we will be discontinuing the following models. The
last date to order these products will be May 29, 2018, unless stock is depleted sooner.

DISCONTINUED ITEM RECOMMENDED REPLACEMENT | COMMENTS
ITEM

FH1-DUAL-750CFL FH11-UNV-750L-CEC

FH3-DUAL-450L FH7-UNV-500L-CEC

FH5-DUAL-1400L FH12-UNV-1400L-CEC

FH7-UNV-500L FH7-UNV-500L-CEC

FH8-DUAL-1300L FH12-UNV-1400L-CEC Cross section dimension on new
model is larger than FH8

FH9-DUAL-800L FH11-UNV-750L-CEC Cross section dimension on new
model is larger than FH9

FH10-DUAL-500L FH7-UNV-500L-CEC Cross section dimension on new
model is larger than FH10

FH11-UNV-750L FH11-UNV-750L-CEC

FH12-UNV-1400L FH12-UNV-1400L-CEC




